Correspondence

. Bd. 11/2/21, Item 23
Lopez, Maria [COB]

From: Michael May <mjmay@danapointanalytics.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 2:17 PM

To: COB_Response; Bartlett, Lisa; Fourth District; Wagner, Donald; Foley, Katrina; Do, Andrew
Cc: Dinwiddie, James; Rodriguez, LaShe; Wangsaporn, Chris; Anas, Nick; Campbell, Tara
Subject: Comment for Upcoming Nov 2 Board Meeting, Redistricting

Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when opening attachments or links.
Dear Orange County Supervisors,

| am a resident of Irvine writing to support redistricting Proposal 2. | live in the Irvine Business Complex near SNA. | am
a small business owner and my wife works near UCI. Most of our business meetings, shopping, and recreation are done
in the Coastal Communities from Huntington, down through Newport and Laguna.

Only Proposal 2 keeps our colleagues, friends, and neighbors who have a costal pattern of life together. Other
proposals split the Coastal Communities, or would extend our district deep inland where the communities are very
different. The 405 has always been a natural dividing line and a local point of reference for “costal” or “inland.” Our
coastal communities deserve strong and unified representation on the Board of Supervisors.

Lastly, Proposal 2 as a whole reflects the diverse communities of Orange County well, including the historically Hispanic
community in Central Country and the Asian Community in North County. These communities deserve strong
representation.

| hope you will support Proposal 2.

Sincerely,
Michael May

Michael May, Ph.D.

Dana Point Analytics
949-435-9619
mjmay@danapointanalytics.com




